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Thursday, 6 October 2022 

Dear parents / carers, 

Phonics is an important part of our curriculum and the foundation to children’s success in English further up 

the school. The children have engaged well in phonics so far and have already started taking home books to 

independently read. 

To spark a love of phonics and reading we would like to have a Monster Phonics dress up day on Friday 14th 

October. This will be an opportunity for your child to come dressed in either the colour of their favourite 

monster, or to dress up as their favourite monster. We have introduced the monsters during one of our 

lessons and the children can already say who is their favourite. The monsters are pictured below so you can 

see what they look like and what colour they are.  

 

 

 

 

Red and Green Class will still have P.E on this day, so please make sure your child is wearing suitable footwear 

and earrings are removed. Also, if your child has a voucher to attend in non-uniform that week, please make 

sure this is used before the Friday.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ed Seeley, 

Headteacher 
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